
For Further information 
please do not hesitate to contact:

Contact: Customer Service

Phone: (02) 9952 8222

Email: @ryde.nsw.gov.au

Dear resident or business operator

We would like to inform you of infrastructure 
works to be undertaken on Morshead Street in-
between Wicks Rd. & Ryrie St. (see map on 
reverse side).

The City Of Ryde is committed to the delivery 
and maintenance of high-quality infrastructure 
for the Ryde community.

This work will involve kerb and gutter 
reconstruction, adjustment of stormwater pits, 
road resurfacing and repainting of line marking.

Timing Of Works 

Start of construction

Construction is expected to start in mid March 
2020

Completion of construction

Construction is expected to be completed in 
end May 2020, weather permitting.

Changed Conditions

Street accessibility will be altered during 
construction hours. The majority of works will 
occur  between  7:00am and 5:00pm, Monday 
to Friday and Saturday 8:00am to 3:00pm. 

Council thanks you for your patience during the 
construction  of this essential infrastructure.
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